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Comr?mnity?NO (zero, zilch, nil) New Year's
Eve and New Year's Day DWI arrests!

Dear Nixle User,

(HOUSTON, TX) - The Harris County Sheriff's Office is happy to
report that for the first time in recent memory, the HCSO had no
alcohol-related traffic accidents reported, and no DWI arrests were
made during New Year's Eve and New

Year's Day.

“This is great news!" said an excited Sheriff Adrian Garcia. "I want
to thank the citizens of Harris County for doing their part in making
this past New Year holiday one of the safest ever on our roadways.
Let's keep it up!"

Since the HCSO's anti DWI initiative began during the Christmas
week, only two people have been arrested for driving while
intoxicated. But the holiday period is not over yet as there's still a
weekend ahead.

HCSO deputies will continue to be out enforcing the law in an effort
to prevent alcohol and/or drug-related traffic accidents.

Please help us make this the safest holiday yet! DON'T drink and
drive!

For full details, view this message on the web.
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